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Amended SB348 - Please accept my written testimony in opposition to SB348, 

specifically amended SB348. It is disturbing the over reach and manipulation 

legislation has taken and continues to take trying to shove “emergency clauses” at 

lawful citizens to avoid public involvement. This horribly rewritten amended attempt at 

M114 is sneaky and disgusting. Oregonians are tired of your over reach and lack of 

honest representation. Stop it.  

Respectfully, 

A law abiding Oregonian 


